
 

 

Join the Mathematical Association of America and the American Mathematical Society for the 
Joint Mathematics Meetings, the largest mathematics meeting in the world, January 16-19, 2019 
in Baltimore, MD. At the meeting, meet fellow mathematicians and learn about innovative 
research including invited addresses, minicourses, short courses, panel sessions, workshops, 
paper sessions, posters, exhibits, and more. 
The MAA is presenting a Contributed Paper Sessions on Ethnomathematics at the Joint 
Mathematics Meetings.  

Ethnomathematics: Ideas and Innovations in the Classroom 
 
Organizers:  
Ximena Catepillan, Millersville University of Pennsylvania, ximena.catepillan@millersville.edu 
Amy Shell-Gellasch, Eastern Michigan University, amy.sg@earthlink.net  
Janet Beery, University of Redlands, Janet_Beery@redlands.edu  
Antonia Cardwell, Millersville University of Pennsylvania, antonia.cardwell@millersville.edu  
 
Description: Ethnomathematics, the study of mathematical aspects of the cultures of indigenous 
peoples, has been an active subject area for many decades. As more institutions strive to present 
multicultural offerings to their students, courses dedicated to or incorporating ethnomathematics 
are becoming more popular. This session features talks that present ideas for incorporating 
ethnomathematics into mathematics courses, ethnomathematics focused courses, ideas for 
undergraduate research in ethnomathematics, as well as new ethnomathematical research that 
can be brought into the classroom. Well tested ideas and innovations in ethnomathematics for its 
use in teaching are welcome.  
Sponsor: History of Mathematics SIGMAA 
 
Abstracts may be submitted electronically at 
http://jointmathematicsmeetings.org/meetings/abstracts/abstract.pl?type=jmm 
  
The deadline for submission of abstracts is Tuesday, September 25, 2018. Questions concerning 
the submission of abstracts should be addressed to abs-coord@ams.org 
 
http://jointmathematicsmeetings.org/jmm 
 


